
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Ref: 3033 LMA 
23rd October 2020 

 
Dear Parent, 
 

Year 7 Virtual Tutor Evening 

 
Thank you for joining us on our first ever Year 7 Virtual Tutor Evening last night. The feedback from 
our staff was overwhelmingly positive and whilst we missed talking to you face to face, we hope 
you will agree that it was the next best thing in order to discuss your child’s transition and 
engagement in their first term at Burscough Priory Academy. Despite the difficulties that we all 
face, we are committed to finding the best solutions so that we can continue to establish a 
partnership that is focused on the education and wellbeing of your child. 
 
On a ‘normal’ Tutor Evening we would ask you to complete a questionnaire and give us feedback 
on your observations of how we operate as a school and how we can make our partnership even 
better. With this in mind, we would appreciate it if you could take a couple of minutes to click on 
this link and answer a few short questions https://forms.gle/KpQnP97Qft169XD5A   This link will 
be open for one week and will close on Friday 30th October.  
 
We wish you and your family well over this half term period and look forward to welcoming your 
child back on Monday 2 November at 8.45am. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

L MacLaren 
 

Mrs MacLaren 
Head of School 
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